From: dhm <dharvestmoon@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 8:46 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS | Inequity

CAUTION:External email.

It is criminal that the Legislature chose to fundvdtate operations on the retired, poor, disabled backs of tge oldest public
employees in the state!

If there is a God - restore our COLA - AFTER AFTER - Re-calculating pensions based closer to today's reality of economic
life in Washington - WHICH WE BUILT!! NOT YOU.

Please. Thank you. Love you - well maybe.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



